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*Of Blessed Memory

Response Center, a Jewish Child & Family Services program,  is a partner with the Jewish United Fund in serving our community. 
We embrace diversity. Our commitment to inclusivity is woven throughout our services, programs and welcoming workplace.



March 18, 2018 
Loft 21  |  1501 N Milwaukee Ave

Lincolnshire, IL 60069
3-5pm

3pm 
Munchies & Mingling*

4pm 
Program

Register Online 
jcfs.formstack.com/forms/tunedin

*Dietary Laws Observed

Win 2 VIP Tickets to The Late Show with Stephen 
Colbert in New York City, airfare and hotel included.

Totally Radical Raffle
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Join us for Tuned In   Tune Back Time, 
the 11th annual benefit for Response Center!  
We will flash back to the 1970s, when Response 
Center first opened, and take a groovy trip 
through the decades to see how Response 
Center has grown and changed. Proceeds 
support counseling, sexual health services, and 
prevention and leadership programs for 12,000 
adolescents and their families every year.

This event honors the memory of our friend 
Larry Dobkin, a dedicated advocate and 
supporter of Response Center.

Our 2018 Honoree is Bruce Scher,  
a longtime ally of Response Center. For many 
years Bruce generously volunteered his time and 
energy to single-handedly produce and direct 
the teen talent showcase that launched Tuned 
In. Currently, Bruce is Academic Dean & Fine, 
Performing and Literary Arts Department Chair 
at Rochelle Zell Jewish High School. With more 
than 30 years of experience in education, Bruce 
has a true passion for helping students achieve 
their best.
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